FPourth Grade Flash
September 22, 2010

ELA

In Reading Workshop, we have
been exploring the differences
between fiction and nonfiction, and
learning about different genres,
such as realistic fiction, historical
fiction and informational books. In
Writing Workshop, we are
continuing fo learn ways to live like
writers by using our Writer's
Notebook to write about our lives.

MATH

We have finished Chapter 1!
Next we will be moving on and
discussing comparing numbers
and rounding numbers. We
should still reviewing our basic
addition and subtraction facts©

SCIENCE/Health

We have been working hard
learning about open and closed
circuits. Students have been
constructing simple circuits in
class. We will have our first quiz
toward the end of next week.
Please look for a study guide on
Wednesday to help your child
review for their quiz.

SOCIAL STUDIES

We completed and shared the
timelines of our lives and
connected our lives to the
timeline of our state. We also
learned how to use the features
of non-fiction books to help us
understand what we read.
Finally, we examined the parts
of a map and how those parts,
help us read and analyze maps.

If you have not already done so, please return all forms

Please remember to check for a homework award or a

Summer reading party — please turn in book lists

Notes:
that needed to be signed.
late assignment slip!
Dates: 9/24
by Wednesday
9/29 Scholastic Book Orders due
9/29

Meet the Teacher Night (6:45PM)




